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MEDIA ALERT 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

July 11, 2019 

RTA - Limited Service Update #2 

 

What:          Weather permitting, RTA service will continue as listed below, throughout the evening. 

We are asking riders to please be flexible with their travel plans, in case the RTA suspends 

service due to weather.  

 All Bus service is operating as normal. 

 All streetcar service lines have been replaced with bus service, in anticipation 

of the impending weather event. 

 All ferry vessels have been secured for safety and ferry service is being 

replaced with bus service. 

 Paratransit service is running as normal. 

 All essential employees are on standby. 

 Depending on the weather’s progression, cut backs will begin prior to landfall, 

as needed. 

 

When:          Thursday, July 11th · 3:30 PM 

 

Why:            The RTA is committed to providing safe and reliable transportation to the City of New 
Orleans. The Authority is working diligently to get people safely to where they need to go. 

 
                      Weather-permitting, the service above will continue. 

 
The RTA will continue to monitor the latest weather reports and update the public via the 
media, social media, and the RTA’s GoMobile app on its operations. 

         

To learn more, visit www.RTAforward.org or call Ride Line at 504-248-3900.  

All service alerts and detours can also be accessed by downloading RTA’s GoMobile app. 
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